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 PARISH BULLETIN  
Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S. St. Mary’s Church 
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 914-9589 (830) 839-4580 
office@shcrockne.church 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 books@stmarysp.church 
bulletin@shcrockne.church https://catholic.irockne.com https://stmarysp.church 
Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Marci Zimmerman, 925-487-8060. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, https://catholic.irockne.com 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pastoral Council:  Please e-mail pastoralcouncilshc@gmail.com. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
Confessions: Rockne and String Prairie:   A half-hour before Mass on Friday, Saturday and Sunday or by appointment. 
Rosary:  Prayed 30 minutes before Mass. 
 

August 18, 2024 – Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Clayton Seidel – by Ernest & Dean Bartsch 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne-NOTE TIME CHANGE) Robert Snow – by Maydell Goertz 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Charles & Doris Goertz – by John & Sharon Foerster 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Jake & Nelleen Frerich – by Lester & Olivia Bartsch 
  7:30 p.m. (Rockne) Eucharistic adoration until 10:00 p.m. 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Vincent, Simon and Dominic Muehr – by Nelda Thompson 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Dan & Margie Tucker – by Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Dominic, Vincent and Simon Muehr and Clayton Seidel –  

                by Anne Seidel and Family 
  10:30 a.m. (Rockne) Spanish Mass 
 

Weekend Masses continue to be live streamed.  If you need help finding the Masses, contact Deacon Alvin. 
 

We are offering American Heart Association's CPR/AED/First Aid training today, August 18 from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., for 
$30.  The training is for new and renewal certifications. The training is good for two years.  Bring a lunch!  Water will be provided.  
If you have any questions, please contact Marsha Ireland at 512-897-7050. (Marsha Ireland) 
 

The Knights of Columbus regular council meeting will be Monday, August 19, at 7:00 p.m., in Rockne. We will be discussing 
our October raffle at this meeting.  (Brian Waneck) 
 

The Knights of Columbus will be sponsoring a weekly series of Patriotic Rosaries in all the parishes of Bastrop County as we 
pray for our country as the 2024 Presidential election approaches.  During the Patriotic Rosary, we will pray a Hail Mary for 
each of the 50 states, consecrate a decade to each of the branches of government, hear historical readings, and join in patriotic 
song.  Please join us in this moving experience.  All parishioners may attend any or all the rosaries at any of our parishes.  The 
schedule of rosaries is available in the back of the Church.  The next Rosary will be Thursday August 22, at 7:00 p.m., at 
St Mary, in  Pin Oak.  Sacred Heart Rockne will host the Patriotic Rosary Monday, August 26, after the 7:00 p.m. Mass.  Anyone 
who attends at least one rosary at all 5 Churches will receive a special gift!  Please join us as often as you can to help pray for 
the good of our nation.  (Mike May) 
 

Thank you to everyone for buying and selling Bazaar Raffle Tickets!  Please turn in money and ticket stubs to Janet Rathmann 
at the Church door at any of the weekend Masses on or before Bazaar Day, September 1.  Otherwise, please turn them in at 
the raffle table in the lunch line in Holtman Hall on Bazaar Day, September 1, no later than 1:00 p.m. THANK YOU for all your 
help!  (Janet Rathmann) 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) classes for the 2024-25 year will begin on Sunday, September 8.  RCIA is the 
normal process by which non-Catholics can enter the Catholic Church.  But RCIA classes are open to anyone, Catholic and 
non-Catholic alike, wishing to learn more about the Catholic faith.  Classes will be held on Sundays, in Holtman Hall from 9:00 
to 10:30 a.m., starting on September 8.  If you are interested in attending classes, please join us.  If you know someone who 
might be interested, please pass the word.  If you, or they, have questions, please call, text or email Rodney Kadura at 
512-461-6673 or rodney.kadura@gmail.com.  (Rodney Kadura) 
 

Please pick up 2024 Bazaar Chairpersons / Donation Slips in the Church entry vestibule.  There will be a Donations basket at 
the back of Church for collections of slips.  (Damian Muehr) 
 

EIM compliance is required for persons active in most ministries in the diocese. Do you need to be compliant? New to the EIM 
process? Already have an EIM account? Visit austindiocese.org/eim to learn about compliance policies, how new applicants 
get started, and how active users maintain compliance. Contact eim@austindiocese.org for further assistance. (Laura 
Wolbrueck) 
 

Collection:  $4,294.01  Online Collection:  $386.95 
 

Aug. 24 Rosary: Eva Friske Aug. 25 Rosary: August Boer 
 Lector: Rodney Kadura  Lector: Stephen Klaus 
 EM: Colleen Meuth, Ben Gutierrez  EM: Stephen Klaus, Melanie Friske 
 Statue: Phil & Rita Fredericks  Statue: Barbara Goertz 
 Greeters: Wayne Masur, Larry Friesenhahn  Chalice: Bonnie Shimek 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

Aug. 25 Rosary: Alan & Tina Seidel 
 Lector: Jody Pruitt 
 EM: Paul Goertz, Shirley Miller 
 Statue: Cole & Crystal Hammons 
 Cleaning: Lupita Bodony, Team 3 
 

Collection:  1,371.00  Assumption:  $30.00 
Online Collection:  $445.00 Online School:  $50.00 Online Building Fund:  $25.00 
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We would like to thank everyone for your support of our Chicken Dinner Fundraiser.  It was a great success!  We sold out by 
12:00 noon!  So sorry to anyone that made the drive and did not get a plate.  We will definitely plan for more next time.  A huge 
thank you to our volunteers, especially our youth who worked hard filling and distributing plates. 
 


